

Part A • Grammar, Vocabulary and How to ...

GRAMMAR

1 Complete the sentences with a, an, some or any.

- 1 I sometimes eat _____ orange in the morning.
- 2 Shona wants to cook _____ salmon for lunch.
- 3 I want _____ tomato to make a salad.
- 4 I'm vegetarian so I don't eat _____ meat.
- 5 I have _____ apple. Do you want it?
- 6 Let's have _____ noodles for dinner.
- 7 Do you have _____ strawberries?
- 8 Broccoli is _____ delicious vegetable.

/8

2 Choose the correct answer (a or b).

A: Lisa, what do you do at the weekends?

B: Well, I love films so I ¹ _____ watch a film on Friday night.
I go to the gym ² _____ Saturday in the morning at 10 a.m.
and I ³ _____ meet my friend Sam for lunch – maybe twice
a month.

A: And on Sunday?

B: My brother and I have lunch together. He's a chef and
he ⁴ _____ works at the weekends because the restaurant
is very busy then. He ⁵ _____ works on the first Sunday of
every month because he has lunch with me. What do
you do, Max?

A: I like running, but I ⁶ _____ go running on Saturdays and
Sundays. I prefer to sleep ⁷ _____.

- | | |
|-----------------|------------------|
| 1 a hardly ever | b often |
| 2 a every | b a lot |
| 3 a sometimes | b usually |
| 4 a usually | b hardly ever |
| 5 a sometimes | b never |
| 6 a often | b hardly ever |
| 7 a every day | b at the weekend |

/7

3 Complete the sentences with the correct form of the verbs in brackets.

- 1 My sister loves _____ (take) photos.
- 2 Some students hate _____ (do) homework.
- 3 My dog likes _____ (run) in the park.
- 4 Lois doesn't like _____ (drive) in the city.
- 5 Mani loves _____ (go) to parties.

/5

VOCABULARY

4 Complete the words by adding the missing letters.

- 1 I eat **c** _ _ _ _ _ for breakfast.
- 2 I drink a lot of **l** _ _ _ _ _.
- 3 My favourite vegetable is an **a** _ _ _ _ _.
- 4 I like a lot of **t** _ _ _ _ _ in my salad.
- 5 I love prawns and fish like **s** _ _ _ _ _.
- 6 I use **o** _ _ not butter in my cooking.
- 7 My favourite dinner is chicken with **n** _ _ _ _ _.
- 8 In many countries people eat **b** _ _ _ _ with dinner.
- 9 I put a lot of **s** _ _ _ _ in my coffee.
- 10 I don't eat any **y** _ _ _ _ _ – I don't like it.

/10

5 Choose the correct verbs to complete the text.

Karl enjoys the weekend and he does a lot of activities. He

¹ **gets up** / **goes** early on Saturday morning. He has breakfast, ² **goes** / **checks** his messages and then he ³ **gets** / **goes** running. Sometimes he ⁴ **meets** / **goes** for lunch with his parents. In the afternoon, he ⁵ **meets** / **checks** his friends for coffee. In the evening, he usually ⁶ **spends time** / **meets** with his wife and children. He never ⁷ **meets** / **goes** to parties. On Sunday, Karl ⁸ **goes up** / **gets up** late and then he ⁹ **goes to** / **goes** shopping to the supermarket. In the evening, he ¹⁰ **goes** / **checks** his emails before he goes to bed.

/10

HOW TO ...

6 Choose the correct answer (a or b).

The American Diner

This week's special offers:

Monday: ¹ _ _ – only £25

Wednesday: ² _ _ are 2 for 1 (ask your ³ _ _ for more information)

Friday: free ⁴ _ _ for children (ice cream and yoghurt)

Remember!

Groups of 10 people or more – there's an extra ⁵ _ _!

- | | |
|--------------------|------------------|
| 1 a service charge | b dinner for two |
| 2 a bill | b main courses |
| 3 a waiter | b bill |
| 4 a desserts | b dinner for two |
| 5 a side dishes | b service charge |

/5

7 Put the words in the correct order to complete the conversation.

A: Hello. ¹ ready / are / order / you / to ?

B: Yes. ² I / a / can / starter, / have / for the salmon salad?

A: Of course. ³ course / the / and / for / main?

B: Um, ⁴ beefburger / I'd / chips / the / with / like, please.

A: ⁵ something / would / drink / like / you / to?

B: Yes, some lemonade, please.

A: OK, that's a salmon salad, a beefburger with chips and a lemonade.

/5

Total: /50

Part B • Listening, Reading and Writing

LISTENING

1 [Audio UT2.01] Listen to Maggie talk about cooking food for her family. Are the statements True (T) or False (F)?

- 1 Everyone in Maggie's family likes the same food. ____
- 2 Maggie's husband always cooks at the weekends. ____
- 3 Delia's favourite foods are prawns and fish. ____
- 4 The twins don't eat any vegetables. ____
- 5 Maggie uses oil when she cooks. ____

/5

2 [Audio UT2.01] Listen again. Choose the correct answer (a or b).

- 1 Mark buys ____ at the weekends.
a chicken b ice cream
- 2 Maggie's mother helps her cook ____.
a lunch b dinner
- 3 Sasha loves mushrooms but she doesn't eat ____.
a meat b fish
- 4 Ali and Daniel really like eating ____.
a vegetables b fruit
- 5 Maggie usually eats ____ for breakfast.
a cereal b eggs

/10

READING

3 Read the text about a student studying overseas. Match the information (1–5) with the paragraphs (A–D).

- 1 When Darcey talks to her family. ____
- 2 The activities Darcey does with her friends. ____
- 3 The places Darcey goes to study. ____
- 4 The city Darcey lives and studies in. ____
- 5 The days Darcey goes to university. ____

/5

A week in the life of a student studying overseas

A: About me

My name is Darcey and I'm from Australia, but I live in the UK. I'm a student at university in Liverpool. I'm studying fashion design and I think it is a very interesting subject. In the future, I want to work as a fashion designer in a large company maybe in Singapore or Japan.

B: My daily life

My life in Liverpool is a little different from my life in Australia, but I like it. I have classes at university three days a week, on Monday morning, Tuesday morning and Thursday morning so I get up early. On Wednesday and Friday, I get up later and study at home in my student flat or I go to the university library and study there. Sometimes it is difficult to study at home because my flatmates play music or video games.

C: Communicating with my family

I don't spend time with my family because they live in Australia, but we often send messages and my parents and I always talk online on Saturday or Sunday. I check my messages and emails every day because my sister and my friends in Australia like sending me some pictures of their lives.

D: My free time

At weekends, I sometimes go to parties with my friends or we cook dinner together. We hardly ever go out to restaurants because they are expensive, but I like going for coffee or lunch with my friends. We usually go to cafés with student menus and we eat some pasta or rice dishes. I hardly ever go shopping because I do all my shopping online.

4 Read the text again. Choose the correct answer (a, b or c).

- 1 Darcey wants to work in ____.
a Australia b the UK c Japan
- 2 She doesn't have any classes on ____.
a Monday b Wednesday c Thursday
- 3 Darcey goes to the library when her friends ____.
a have a party b play music c get up late
- 4 At the weekend, Darcey chats to her ____.
a parents b sister c friends
- 5 Darcey and her friends don't usually eat ____.
a in cafés b in restaurants c at home

/10

WRITING

5 Correct the underlined parts of the sentences. Use *and*, *but* or *or*.

- 1 Would you like to eat pizza but pasta?
- 2 There are lots of good restaurants or cafés in my town.
- 3 I love many desserts and I don't like ice cream.
- 4 Do they want to go to the cinema and watch a film online at home?
- 5 Sandra goes swimming or she doesn't play tennis.

/5

6 Write a description of an event. Write about 80 words.

Include this information:

- Where and when is the event?
- What do people do at the event?
- What do you like about it?

/15

Total: /50

Part C • Speaking

SPEAKING

1 Make questions and ask your partner.

- 1 What / you / usually / have / lunch?
- 2 What / you / eat / weekend?
- 3 Who / cook / your / family?
- 4 When / you / get up / weekends?
- 5 How often / go shopping?

/5

2 Answer your partner's questions.

/5

3 Describe the picture to your partner.



/10

Total: /20